
Regional flag-selling activities
cancelled

     The Social Welfare Department (SWD) has been informed by the three flag
day organisers that the regional flag-selling activities in public places
scheduled to be held today (March 14) have been cancelled, a spokesman for
the SWD said.
 
     The three charities are Joint Committee for the Promotion of the Basic
Law of Hong Kong, Hok Yau Club and Life Education Activity Programme. They
had been issued Public Subscription Permits to hold flag sales on Hong Kong
Island, in Kowloon and in the New Territories respectively from 7am to
12.30pm today.
 
     For enquiries, please contact the individual organisations. Contact
information for the above three organisations is as follows:
 

Region Name of Organisation Contact
Person Number

Hong Kong
Island

Joint Committee for the
Promotion of the Basic Law
of Hong Kong

Miss So 2519 3663

Kowloon Hok Yau Club Miss Kwong 2397 6116

New Territories Life Education Activity
Programme Ms Chan 2530 0018
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